
Are you worried about a recent 
change in your child’s condition or 

that of a child you are caring for?

If yes…. REACH out.

What is REACH about?
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Recognise
We know you may recognise a worrying change in a child’s 
condition.

Engage
We encourage you to engage with the nurse looking after 

your child or the RN in charge to share your concern.

Act
 Ask the RN in Charge for a ‘Clinical Review’. This should 

occur within 30 minutes.

Call
 If still concerned make a REACH notification by talking to 

the RN in charge about activating a Rapid Response.

Help is on its way
The RN in Charge will call 000 for an ambulance.

We encourage you to first speak with your treating 

nurse who may be able to help you to resolve your 

concerns.

Allowah’s Rapid Response involves transferring 

patient care to another medical facility.


